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Angela Constance MSP 
Cabinet Secretary for Justice and Home Affairs 
The Scottish Government 
St. Andrew's House 
Regent Road 
Edinburgh 
EH1 3DG 
 
 
04 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Cabinet Secretary   
 
Police Scotland Resources in the Highlands  

 
At a recent meeting of the Council, there was a discussion over the resources 
available to the Northern Division of Police Scotland and a motion was passed which 
asked that I write to you to request that the proposed reductions to Police Numbers 
and overtime availability in the Highlands be withdrawn and that a review of policing 
numbers be carried out as a matter of urgency  
 
I would  be most grateful if you could give consideration to the terms of this Council 
motion. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Councillor Raymond Bremner 
Leader of The Highland Council 
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